
 

SUMMER COMMUNITY FOOD DRIVE  

Saturday, June 15, 10 am to noon 

Pennsbury’s Summer Community Food Drive will be held on Saturday, 

June 15, from 10 am to noon, in its usual location at the bottom of the 

steps to the commercial area.  The need is great when students are out 

of school and families are not able to take advantage of school meal 

programs.   

Food collected benefits those served by the Crafton Ingram 

Community Food Pantry. 

All types of non-perishable food items and products are needed 

including, but not limited to: canned soups, Ramen noodles, canned 

vegetables and fruits, peanut butter, jelly, canned chicken/tuna, pasta 

and pasta sauces, cereal, mixes - cake, cookie and muffin, canned icing, 

pudding and jello, hand/laundry/dish soaps, cleaning supplies, paper 

products and pet supplies.  

No expired goods please. 

Cash and check donations are always welcome - please make checks 

payable to “Crafton Ingram Food Pantry”.  

 

 


